
IN C O M M I T T E E 

Apr i l 25, 2019 

The Honorable City Council 
133 Wi l l i am Street 
New Bedford, M A 02740 

Dear Honorable Members of the City Council; 

The Committee on Ordinances at a Meeting held on Tuesday, Apr i l 09, 2019, considered a 
W R I T T E N M O T I O N , Councillor Gomes, requesting that the Committee on Ordinances meet 
wi th the Inspectional Services Commissioner to discuss implementing an Ordinance that would 
give City residents and Property Owners, with enough footage, an opportunity to put solar panels 
in their backyards instead o f the traditional roof solar panels; and further that the City Solicitor 
along wi th the City Council's Legislative Counsel begin drafting an Ordinance that would allow 
residents with enough space, to utilize their backyards to locate a solar farm. (Re f d 9/13/18) 
(11/13/18-tabled 60 days) 

On motion by Councillor Morad and seconded by Councillor Carney, the Committee V O T E D : 
To recommend to the City Council to take ' 'No Further Action'" on a WRITTEN M O T I O N , 
Councillor Gomes, requesting that the Committee on Ordinances meet with the Inspectional 
Services Commissioner to discuss implementing an Ordinance that would give City residents and 
Property Owners, with enough footage, an opportunity to put solar panels in their backyards 
instead o f the traditional roof solar panels; and further that the City Solicitor along with the City 
Council 's Legislative Counsel begin drafting an Ordinance that would allow residents with 
enough space, to utilize their backyards to locate a solar farm. This motion passed on a voice 
vote. 

I N C O M M I T T E E ON ORDINANCES 

Councillor Hugh Dunn, Chairman 
H D : dmb 



CITY OF NEW BEDFORD 
CITY COUNCIL 

September 13. 2018 

W R I T T E N M O T I O N 

Requesting that the Committee on Ordinances meet with the inspectional Services 

Commissioner to discuss implementing an Ordinance that would give Citv residents and Property 

Owners, with enough footage, an opportunity to put solar panels in their backyards instead o f the 

traditional roof solar panels; and further that the City Solicitor along vyith the City CounciPs 

Legislative Counsel begin drafting an Ordinance that yvould allow residents with enough space, to 

utilize their backyards to locate a solar farm. 

Brian K. Gomes. Councillor at Large 


